Lakeview Parkway Weeding & Trash Pick-Up
(across from Provo High School)

Notified by a District 3 resident.

Cooperation between:
e Neighborhood District 3 board members
e Westside residents
e BYU Community Clean-Up
e Provo School District

From Joseph Fuge
Executive Director of Community Clean Up

“The project went fantastically! We had
around 30 volunteers from BYU come, along
with a few members of the Provo community,
and almost weeded the entire roadside in just
two hours.”



